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Jer Harding

From: Harris, Dionne <DHarris@RIVCO.ORG>
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 10:25 AM
To: Todd Pendergrass; Jer Harding
Subject: FW: SMP00159R2 IS study

Hi Todd and Jer, 
 
Please see the comment below from the Transportation Department. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dionne Harris, MArch 
Urban Regional Planner II 
Riverside County Planning Department 
4080 Lemon Street, 12th Floor 
PO Box 1409 
Riverside, CA 92502 
(P):951-955-6836 
(F):951-955-1811 
email: dharris@rctlma.org 
Website: http://planning.rctlma.org 
 

 
How are we doing? Click the Link and tell us 
 
 
 

From: Duckworth, Everett  
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 1:08 PM 
To: Harris, Dionne <DHarris@RIVCO.ORG> 
Subject: SMP00159R2 IS study 
 
Dionne, 
 
I have one comment to the SMP00159R2 IS study transmitted to Transp/drainage (Benjie Cho) on May 15, 2018: 
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Page 4-36 should show “Potentially significant Impact” not “No Impact” 
 
I can add to blue beam if you let me know the BB number, 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Everett Duckworth, P.E., 
educkwor@rivco.org – Please note the email address change.  
Associate Civil Engineer - Development Review 
Riverside County Transportation Dept. 
4080 Lemon Street, 8th Floor | Riverside, CA 92501 
Office: 951-955-8834 | Fax: (951) 955-3198 
9/80 Schedule, off every other Friday 

 
How are we doing? Click the link to tell us 
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